CANADIAN PACIFIC RAILWAY COMPANY

OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN AND PRESIDENT

MONTREAL

13th January, 1930,

Dear Sir Arthur,-

I have your note of the 1llth in the sugg
that I might speak to the Toronto graduates of
evening before Lent begins,

I would be glad to accept this inv
only if you are satisfied that the sttendance
my doing so. I have %o ak at the Good Ro i banquet in Toronto
on the evening of February 27th and could, put in an extra day
in Toronto and viecinity and speak to the MeGill Graduates' Association on the
evening of February 28th,

I have spoken in Toronto about four or five times in as m ny
months and, naturally, I am a little reluctant to add unnecessarily to my

appearances in one city, I suppose, however, I do not need much of an excuse

to speak %o McGill men, but I would like to feel that more than a handful of

graduates would be present. I, of course, have no idea how many MeGill

graduates there are in Toronto and vieinitye.

Sincerely y0j7s, jé//

General Sir Arthur Currie,
Prineipal and Vice-Chancellor,
MeGill University,

MONTREAL, Que,




